
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

September 5, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Assistant Regional Director 
for Technical Services

FROM

SUBJECT

The OIC PENR Officer

INDORSEMENT OF MAIL RECEIVED DATED 
SEPTEMBER 5, 2022 RE DOCKET NO. PMB-L-C-20-0075; 
OMB-L-A-20-0077

Forwarding herewith the mail received by this office from the Office of the Ombudsman 
on September 5, 2022 re the above subject.

For information and further instructions.

ARNOL

PENRO Rombton, Brgy. Tabing-Dagat, Odiongan, Romblon 5505 
Email: Denroromblon@denr. gov.ph
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